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Worship This Sabbath 
We are continuing our series titled Faithful Discipleship, which builds off our 
previous series on how all of Jesus’ followers are His priests. How do we live 
out our priestly calling to point others to Jesus? This series we’ll 
be looking at how the most effective way to serve as priests is to 
make disciples.  We hope that you can join us online or in-person 
at 11a!!  
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EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community

Upcoming 
events that 

you do 
NOT want 

to miss!

EPIC

Can we just say a few 
words or hand people 

some reading 
material and be on 

our way? 

ZOOM 
PRAYER MEETING 
JULY 7, 2021

IN-PERSON & ONLINE 
WORSHIP SERVICE 
JULY 10, 2021

IN-PERSON & ONLINE 
SABBATH SCHOOL 
JULY 10, 2021
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July Break   
As many of us are starting to re-engage with the 
world around us (taking vacations, connecting with 
distant family, etc.), several of our activities such as 
outdoor vespers and our online game nights will be 
going on hiatus for July. Please stay tuned for 
announcements regarding the restart of these 
activities. 

Re-Gathering 2.0 
Last Sabbath, we began to modify some of our in-
person worship programs – including adding an 
adult Sabbath School, opening more seats, singing, 
etc. If you’ve been waiting for church to return a bit 
more to normal, now is a good time to re-gather 
with us! 

Online Meetings 
Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (bit.ly/2UkJf4D) 
Sabbath School - Sat. 9:30a (bit.ly/2UkJf4D)  
Worship Service - Sat. 11a (bit.ly/33xPhmX) 

Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be 
asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: 669 704 
2785 Our password is: 1844 

Tithe and Offerings 
We are about one and half months behind in our 
church budget for 2021. We understand that these are 
still difficult times financially for many of us, but if 
you are able please remember your local church by 
giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using the Adventist 
Giving app, or mailing your gifts - marking your 
intent for each gift clearly. 
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Support Our 
School

Sandy Haun is still doing 
yard sale business in the 
gym. There’s lots of good 

stuff in there! Also, she 
has more Jamba cards 

that are good for 6 
BOGO smoothies. The 
cards are $10 and the 

school gets $4. Contact 
Sandy for either a Jamba 

card or to do some 
shopping !

http://bit.ly/2UkJf4D
http://bit.ly/2UkJf4D
http://bit.ly/33xPhmX
http://bit.ly/39QVJrg

